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  Wednesday 11th October 2023 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 20th October, we will be taking part in Show Racism the Red Card’s Wear Red 
Day 2023.   We are asking all the children to come dressed in red, whether it is simply red 
socks, a red headband or head to toe in red! During the day, we will have class 
assemblies to enable discussion followed by an activity to show our commitment to anti-
racism. 
 
Although we will not be asking for donations, the Show Racism the Red Card charity is 
raising money to help fund their amazing work.  If you feel that you can donate, please 
either text (see below) or follow this link to their page 
https://www.justgiving.com/theredcard. 
 
We look forward to seeing the children in red! 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Abraham 
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